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Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will be  
Pamela Beck Danner, Esq.

(McLean Club).  

The title of her presentation is 

Estate Planning 101: 
Understanding Basic Information 

About Estate Planning.   
Estate planning is the process of anticipating 
and arranging for the disposal of an estate. 
Estate planning typically attempts to eliminate 
uncertainties over the administration of and 
maximize the value of an estate by reducing 
taxes and other expenses.  The presentation 
will focus on the top basic things one should 
know when estate planning.

February 15, 2011                                                      David Coyle

Last Meeting
Ivan Ronaldson and Phil Shannon presented 
REAL TENNIS. Different from Lawn Tennis in that 
it uses a cork based ball and is played on a larger 

court.  Double bounces are allowed and points can 
be scored by hitting the ball through a window.

 Announcements
Alternative House Dinner at Alternative House 

Feb 17, 2011 at 4:30 PM  - 6:30 PM

• Jan Auerbach announced that Foundation 
Board approved a new grant application format, 
the deadline for proposals is March 1.

• Vance Zavela noted that July 30 is Mets v. 
Nats End Polio Now game. 

Rotary Information Corner
          (aka, How do you eat an elephant?) 

A: (Answer to last week’s question).    
who.....used to free dive (no scuba tank) for abalone off 
the coast of northern California.      And that daring 
young man was our Steve Swift.

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN  who....... at a 
New Year’s Eve party in the White House, did not leave 
until  5:30 AM  on New Year’s day?      
(Answers in next week’s bulletin)

Happy Talk
Everyone was Happy!

The Four Way Test
Of the things we think, say or do

Is it the TRUTH?
Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Feb 22, 2011 •  Rotarian Jan Auerbach
Navigating the Website

Mar 01, 2011 • Susan Trivers
Tracks: An Inspirational Keynote 
by Susan Trivers

Mar 08, 2011 • Rick Kaplar
The Media Revolution: What’s Next?

Herbert J. Taylor, president, Rotary Club of Chicago, 1939-40 and Rotary Inter-
national 1954-55. He lived from 1893 to 1978. During a business crisis in 1932, 
he wrote the “Four Way Test,” shown below. It was adopted as part of Rotary 
International in January of 1943.


